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Stage 2 - Australian Reptile Park Excursion

1 May 2019					

Dear Families

Stage 2 students will be attending an excursion to the Australian Reptile Park where the children will have their own demonstration of reptilian favourites and cute, cuddly creatures of the Australian bush. This show is a fantastic educational tool that covers a range of environmental issues and is highly recommended as part of the school curriculum and topic “Living Things”.

The excursion will take place on Thursday 30 May 2019.  We will be leaving school at 8.00am and ask that parents have their children at school by 7.45am.  We will return to school at approx. 3.00pm.  

The children will need fruit, recess and lunch along with a water bottle for the day. Students are to wear their sports uniform including a hat for this excursion.  Children will not be purchasing items from the shop so no spending money is required.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The cost for this excursion is $35 per child which includes entrance into the Reptile Park and coach transport. If financial considerations would prevent your child from participating, please contact the Principal to discuss assistance.  

Please complete the permission note below and return it to school with your payment by Friday 17 May 2019.  Payments are also able to be made via the Make a Payment on our school website.
[image: Baby Tasmanian Devils]
Thank you

Anjella Bunn & Gavin Kemp
Classroom Teachers

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Clarence Town Public School - Stage 2 Australian Reptile Park Excursion

I give permission for my child _______________________________ of class___________ to attend the excursion to the Australian Reptile Park on Thursday 30 May 2019. I understand transport will be by seat belted coach.  I have enclosed $35 payment for this excursion.

Online Payment Reference _______________________________

Medical Conditions / Medication ________________________________________________________________________

Signature: _____________________________________________         Date: ___________________________________

Medical Disclaimer
Parents please note there is no personal injury insurance cover provided by the NSW Department of Education and Communities for students in relation to school activities, physical education lessons or any other school activity.  Parents and Caregivers are advised to assess the level and extent of their child’s involvement in the sport program offered by the school, zone, area and state school sport associations when deciding whether additional insurance cover, above that provided by Medicare is required.
The NSW supplementary Sporting Injuries Benefit Scheme, funded by the NSW Government covers any injury resulting in the permanent loss of a prescribed faculty or the use of some prescribed part of the body.
Signed______________________________________________	Date_________________________
Please Print Name__________________________________________________________________
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